
 
 

 

 

 

 

Note from the Nurse: 
 
This is just a reminder that our Annual PreK-12 Flu Shot Clinic will be held next Friday, October 
16th, starting approximately 7:30 a.m.  Permission forms were sent home with all PreK-12 
students on September 14th.  The flu shot can help prevent Influenza and its spread, and this is 
especially important during the COVID-19 pandemic.  It is important to help protect 
yourself/prevent other illnesses that could weaken the immune system and make you more 
susceptible to other illnesses/disease.  Please have your child check in with the school health 
office if he/she did not get a form and you would like him/her to have the flu shot.  Thanks so 
much.    Kathy Chamberland, R.N., B.S.N., School Nurse 

 

Conferences 

 
Conferences are scheduled for today, Thursday, October 8th, 3-7 pm and tomorrow, October 9th, 
8-11 am.  Conference times, needed devices and information have been sent home by 
teachers.  If you struggle with signing into the Google Meet, you can call the elementary office 
or your child’s teacher for assistance.  757-8206 
 

Mock Election 
 
Mrs. Clark and her 4th grade students will be conducting the State of Maine Official Mock 
Election on October 21st.  The 4th graders will be ballot clerks, and grades 2-5 will have the 
opportunity to vote. 
 

Cherrydale Fundraiser 
 
The Cherrydale fundraiser starts today.  Packets were sent home today.  This fundraiser has 
ordering happening online, and orders will be shipped directly to homes.   
 

Reminder for End-of-Day Pickups of Elementary Students 
 
For the safety of all our elementary students, we ask that all traffic drive around the school 
clockwise.  We also ask that everyone pull into a parking spot when picking students up.  When 
cars are parked across the road and behind the parked cars, we have elementary students 
crossing the road, which can’t happen.   Please get out of your vehicle to meet your child as 
they exit the building.  Your cooperation is appreciated.   
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Upcoming Events 

 
October 9th - No school for students -Remote Conferences will be held 8-11 am 
October 12th - Columbus Day/Indigenous Peoples’ Day - No School  
October 13th - Board Meeting - 6:30 
October 16th - PreK-12 Flu Shots 
October 19th - School Pictures 
October 21st - Early Release Day -  11:15 Dismissal 
 
 
 

After School Program Visited Katahdin Woods & Waters 
This Week 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


